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TELETRONICS, INC. 

Waycross, Qa. Pha.'te 3065 

October 24,19 51 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I received your letter of October 21, this morning, and was 

indeed glad to get your DX report. It is always a thrill for me 

to get these reports from "far off places" like Penna, and New 

York. Since our opening on June 21 '51 I have received several 

of these reports and I take pride in my files on them. 

I have compared the data which you have listed on your report 

with our station log of that day and find them to agree. I am glad 

to verify your reception of WACL in Waycross, Ga. on 574 KC. 

I hope that in the future yo'i will again hear WACL. On the 

behalf of the staff and myself I want to wish you the best of luck 

and success in the future. 

Very truly yours, 

Becky Bellamy -Sect. WAC 

Serving the Turpentine, Tobacco and Livestock Belt in South Georgia 


